
 

 

 

Origen's Legacy in the Holy Land-A Tale of Three Cities: Jerusalem, 

Caesarea and Bethlehem 

Dear Colleagues, 

We are delighted to announce that the keynote lecture in the Origeniana Duodecima will be 

delivered by Prof. Lorenzo Perrone. The title of his lecture will be:  

"I Have Spent Much Time in the Country of that People":  

Origen and His Legacy in the Holy Land 

 

Here are several tentative titles of plenary lectures that we hope will inspire you: 

Emanuela Prinzivalli, The City of God and the Cities of Men according to Origen and His 

Tradition 

Joseph Patrich, Caesarea Maritima in the Time of Origen 

Aaron Johnson, Cities Divine and Demonic in Eusebius of Caesarea  

Megan Williams, The Library in Caesarea 

Marc Hirshman, Origen, Copyists and Books of Aggada 

Hillel Newman and Andrew Cain, Jerome in the Holy Land: The Legacy of Origen and the 

Legacy of the Jews 

 

Presentations and panels:  

As not all of you work on Origen's legacy in the Holy Land, we decided to accept several papers 

and panels dealing with other topics relating to Origen, including his influence on Evagrius 

Ponticus, Rufinus, Jerome, and the Origenist controversies.  

We invited a few scholars that deal with such topics to deliver a plenary lecture, among them:  

Robin D. Young, Origen on the Psalms and Evagrius' Psalms Scholia 

Oded Irshai, A New Temple: Eusebius' Address on the Occasion of the Consecration of the 

New Church in Tyre (ca. 315 CE) 



 

 

 

 

David Satran, What Friend is not to be Feared as a Future Enemy?" Thoughts on the First 

Origenist Controversy (393-403) 

 

Please upload the proposed papers of the panel separately through the online submission form, and 

note the title of the panel and the name of the organizer.  

 

Young scholars and students: 

Please encourage young scholars and students to take part in the conference. We are applying for 

funding and hope to be able to offer several travel scholarships for PhD students. We intend to 

provide further information about scholarships by the end of March 2017.   

Registration and conference fee: 

We are in the process of trying to reduce the fees. At a later stage we will provide instructions on 

how and when to pay your fees. Therefore, ar this stage you may send your title and abstract 

without payment of the registration fee. 

 

Please address all questions to the following email: origeniana@mail.huji.ac.il  

 

We urge you to submit your title and abstract, via the online submission form, as soon as 

possible.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation,  

Brouria Bitton-Ashkelony 

mailto:origeniana@mail.huji.ac.il
http://www.csc.org.il/contactus/abstract.aspx



